
BUDGET COMMITTEE - APRIL 23, 2007 

VAUGHAN BOULEVARD SIDEWALK 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering & Public Works in consultation with the Commissioner of 
Finance and Corporate Services recommends: 
 
That the Vaughan Boulevard Sidewalk works in the amount of $11,000 be funded from Capital 
Project 1567-0-05 Sidewalks & Streetlights – Older Areas.  As a result no new funding is required 
to do this work. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
There is no capital economic impact as the funds were previously approved.  Annual operating 
funds totaling $500 will be required. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
Notifications will be circulated among all affected area residents to confirm by survey the 
Community acceptance prior to implementation. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to inform Budget Committee that funding is available in Capital 
Project 1567-0-05 Sidewalks & Streetlights – Older Areas to do this work and as a result no new 
funding is required in the 2007 Capital Budget.    

Background - Analysis and Options 

At its meeting of April 2, 2007 (Item 12, Report No. 15 of the Committee of the Whole) Council 
directed: 
 

“1. That Option B contained in the following report of the Commissioner of 
Engineering and Public Works be referred to the Budget Committee for 
consideration; and  

 
 2. That the following report of the Commissioner of Engineering and Public 

Works, dated March 26, 2007 be received.” 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
3.2.5   “Develop and implement bicycle and pedestrian networks.”   
 
Regional Implications 
 
Regional approval is required with respect to the Centre Street right-of-way. 

Conclusion 

That the Vaughan Boulevard Sidewalk works in the amount of $11,000 be funded from Capital 
Project 1567-0-05 Sidewalks & Streetlights – Older Areas.     



Attachments 

1. Location Map 
2. Council Extract – Item 12, Report No. 15 of the Committee of the Whole dated March 26, 

2007 

Report prepared by: 

Marjorie Johnson, Manager of Capital 
Gary Carroll, Director of Engineering Services 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.     Gary Carroll, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works   Director of Engineering Services 
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